CHELAN DOUGLAS

O Regional Port

AUTHORITY

December 21, 2021

Public Notice: For Immediate Use
**Meeting Cancellation Notice**
The Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority’s regular board meeting scheduled for
Tuesday, December 28", 2021 has been cancelled.
The next regular board meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 11™, 2022 at 9:00 am,
at Confluence Technology Center, 285 Technology Way, Wenatchee, WA., and remotely
via Zoom.

A meeting notice will be sent prior to the meeting.

For more information, please contact: Jim Kuntz, Chief Executive Officer
jim@cdrpa.org  (509) 884-4700
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